
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO NOTIFY TEXAS EDUCATION AGENCY 

THAT THE DISTRICT MAY ENTER INTO A CONTRACT WITH A THIRD 
PARTY ON IMPROVEMENT REQUIRED SCHOOL OR SCHOOLS 

 
DATE: February 13, 2018 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

We are required by the Texas Education Agency to notify them of our intent to seek 
access to benefits under Senate Bill 1882 by February 15, 2018. While we do not have 
to commit to whom we are partnering and we may determine later not to partner with 
anyone, we must submit the attached Letter of Intent to keep this option open. 
 
 
 
 
 

********************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve notification of the Texas Education 
Agency that the District may enter into a Contract with a Third Party on Improvement 
Required School or Schools as presented.   
 

*********************** 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe   
Superintendent of Schools        


